
Year 4 – below is a letter from Mrs Deas.  She is a teacher at Codsall 

Middle School. Unfortunately, you won't be able to do your 2 

transition days at CMS so she thought it would be a nice idea to do 

a ‘getting to know you’ task. She has written you a letter and now it 

is your turn to reply!   

 

Hello, 

How are you? I hope that you and your family are all ok. 

A little bit about me. My name is Mrs Deas I have taught at Codsall 

Middle School since 2006.  I am married to Mr Deas who is also an 

English teacher at the school. We have two daughters, Georgie and 

Sammie. Sammie, like you, is also moving schools this year; she’s going 

to Codsall High School.  When you come to Codsall Middle School in 

September, I will be one of your teachers, but also the teacher looking 

after you and sorting out what happens between now and when you 

start in September (this is known as ‘transition’).   

During the last couple of months, I understand that school has looked 

very different for you. Normally at this point in Year 4 you would be 

excited about your end of year activities, about your transition days and 

about moving to Codsall Middle in September.  

With this in mind, I would like to set you a challenge. Can you write me 

a letter and get your parents to email it to me at st@codsall-

middle.staffs.sch.uk? Your letter should tell me a little about yourself, 

your name, what you have been doing during lockdown, what you like 

and dislike, what things you do outside of school, and what you are 

looking forward to. Can you also draw me a picture and describe what it 

is and why you have decided to draw it for me?  

I am really looking forward to hopefully seeing you before September, 

and I cannot wait for your letters and pictures.    

Take care 

 Mrs Deas  
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